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Y5 and Y6 Coding Club 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Y5 and Y6, 

We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in coding club which 

will be led by computer programming experts from Newcastle Building Society. 

The club will be on Mondays 3:30-4:30pm, starting on Monday 17th April and will run until the 

end of this term.  

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

If you would like your child to attend, please return the slip below to the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C.L. Withers 

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I would like my child to attend Coding Club 

Child’s name: ______________________________________ Class: __________ 

Signed: __________________________________ (parent/carer) 

Date: __________________________________ 
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